
 
 
 

April 26, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Chairwoman 

Committee on Appropriations, 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 

 

I am requesting funding for El Centro de Corazon in Houston, TX in fiscal year 2023. 

The entity to receive the funding for this project is located at 7037 Capitol St. N-100, Houston, 

TX 77011. 

The funding would be used to build a new Women’s Health Services and Pediatric Center. El 

Centro de Corazon is an existing FQHC with a long history of successful health outcomes in the 

community. This project will allow them to expand their services more patients in a larger 

service area and is therefore a valuable use of taxpayer money.  

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

Sincerely, 

M 
Sylvia R. Garcia 

Member of Congress 

 


